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Welcome to our July  

Well-Being Newsletter! 
 
It has been another great year for 

well-being at St Michael’s (please 

refer to page 3 to read our highlights 

in terms of promoting positive mental 

health). The 6-week summer break is 

fast approaching. It will hopefully be 

an opportunity for most of us to rest,  

to enjoy activities we may not have 

had time to do during the school year 

and to increase the self-care.  

 

However, as always, if you are 

struggling emotionally, it is important 

to reach out to someone you trust, 

i.e. a family member, a friend, your 

GP or the numerous organisations 

which support people’s mental 

health, at any time of the year 

(please refer to page 7 for a list of 

those organisations). 

 

 

 

             

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s on this 
month: 

 

 
 

☼ Page 2:     Parents’ page: ‘Making 

     the most of the   

                       summer break’. 

 

☼ Page 3:     A Year of well-being in  

                       pictures from our Mental  

                       Health Ambassadors. 

 

 

☼ Page 4:     Mr Bourke’s  

                       recommended summer 

                       reading. 

 

 

☼ Page 5:     Free summer break  

                       activities in London. 

                        

☼ Page 6:     Our Chaplain’s Prayer. 

 

☼ Page 7:     Mental Health support   
                    for everyone. 

 

 
 

 

http://www.stmichaelscollege.org.uk/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

     
 

                     
    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Parents’Page    

Simple tips and advice for making the most of the school holidays with your 

children. 

 

With the cost-of-living crisis, there may be some family rituals and routines that will not be possible this year. It is 

ok to talk to our children about this and to manage their expectations about treats, outings and gifts. 

Talk to them about their favourite things about holidays. Sharing memories will help you get in touch with what 

makes time together as a family feel special. You might be surprised that your children may value the simple 

things, such as just spending time with you, and not only the big days out or expensive treats. 

Be creative - 

Being at home over the holidays could be an opportunity to find a new creative outlet. Being creative is a great 

way for children and adults to express their feelings, thoughts and ideas, as well as being fun! You could get 

creative through cooking, art, junk modelling, dance, or any activities that make you and your children feel good. 

Get out and about - 

Fresh air, natural light and exercise can have a positive effect on our mental health. Plan some family time 

outside – daily, if possible. This could be a walk, going out on bikes or a trip to a park. A simple change in 

scenery can help improve your mood and can also serve as a valuable break from screen time. 

Resist the pressure to entertain your children 24/7 - 

It can be very difficult to hear “I’m bored!” from your children time and again during the holidays. However, when 

they say this, don’t feel the need to immediately organise something to help keep them entertained. Whilst you 

can help your children think about what they might do to change the situation (such as arrange to see a friend), 

they need to learn to tolerate their full range of emotions, including feeling bored from time to time. Occasional 

boredom may even spark some creativity in your children! 

Take time to reflect - 

Holidays are a great time to reflect. It can be comforting to try and find positives, no matter how small, and 

celebrate them with your children. Why not have a go at making a display of photos or drawings of your family’s 

highlights from the past year or school term, and stick it on the fridge door? 

Need extra support? - 

If you or your children are struggling, it’s important to talk to someone – a friend, family member, staff member 

at your children’s school or your GP. You can also find details of organisations that offer support, such as: 

- Shout: free 24/7 mental health support: Text 85258. 
- Kooth: Free online emotional support for young people: ‘Kooth.com’.     

More support helplines, for parents and young people, on page 6. 

 

If your life, or someone else’s life, is in immediate danger, call 999. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

A Year of Well-Being by St Michael’s Mental                 

      Health Ambassadors            

 

 
 

                            
 

                                           
 

                                                                                                                         

This year again, we have supported our peers’ mental health: 

we fund-raised for Young Minds, presented assemblies on 

mental health and bullying, organised  a fun well-being sports 

session and some fun karaoke. Year 9s made an Anti-Bullying 

Week video and we sold a lot of mental health ribbons. 

We have enjoyed taking part in raising the profile of mental 

health in our college and we hope to continue next academic 

year. From St Michael’s Mental Health Ambassadors. 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

  

         
  

  Where to find these books: 
Visit your local library website to borrow any books. 

 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/local-library-services


     

        

 

 

London Borough of Southwark: 

S o u t h w a r k ’ s  f o o d  a n d  f u n  h o l i d a y  p r o g r a m m e  2 0 2 3 :  
 

https://www.southwark.gov.uk/health-and-wellbeing/health-advice-and-support/healthy-

eating?chapter=8 

 

A gym/swim membership: 
Southwark residents can use swimming and gym facilities for free in all of the council leisure centres: 

 

https://www.southwark.gov.uk/leisure-and-sport/free-swim-and-gym 

 

 

London Borough of Lambeth: 

https://www.lambeth.gov.uk/summer-activities-around-lambeth/summer-food-fun 

 

 

London Borough of Tower Hamlet: 

https://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/News_events/Events/Summer_events.aspx 

 

 

 

https://www.southwark.gov.uk/health-and-wellbeing/health-advice-and-support/healthy-eating?chapter=8
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/health-and-wellbeing/health-advice-and-support/healthy-eating?chapter=8
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/leisure-and-sport/local-leisure-and-sport-venues/leisure-centres-indoor-sport
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/leisure-and-sport/free-swim-and-gym
https://www.lambeth.gov.uk/summer-activities-around-lambeth/summer-food-fun
https://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/News_events/Events/Summer_events.aspx


   Chaplain’s Corner  

          
 

Dear Lord, 

 

We reach out to you in our moments of need and of weakness, 
 

Please show us your love so that we might know this is never 
unchanging, 

 

Teach us that human love and kindness begins and grows 
when inspired by your own love. 

 

Let your gentle peace be with us always and allow us to help 
bring the peace of this to others in their time of need. 

 

We ask this through Christ our Lord, 

 

Amen. 

 

 
 

  



 

 

  

Mental Health Support for everyone 
 

 
 

 

                                                    
Free 24/7 mental health text support                    Free online Emotional                                                           

                                                                                support for young people     

 

                                                             
        Free parenting helpline:  0808 802 5544                
 

               

                                                                           
   

         A free online counselling 

            support for over 25s  

 

         

                                                     
 

 

                                                                                                                                             
 

 
              

                                             



 

Wishing you all a peaceful and 
restful summer break 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


